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468 Westbury Road
Prospect 7250
ABN: 89 799 173 079

http://tasmanianmotorcyclecouncil.org.au


AGENDA  

General Meeting 10.30 am 25th September 2021


Attendance 
Brian Hornsey, Danny Penney, Mick Boyd, Paul Bullock, Bron McCarthy, Simon Hrycyszyn

Apologies: Julie Penney


1. Previous Meeting Minutes 

· Meeting from 29th May 2021, accepted by all and seconded by Bron McCarthy


2. Business arising from previous meeting.

· None


3. Correspondence

· Peter Bullock sent a letter to MAIB to clarify statistics that had data missing. MAIB responded,  we have since uploaded the data to the website including accepted claims from 125 in 2017- 38 to June 2021.
·  Peter Bulter from WA sent correspondence lobbying to AMC. for HiVis to be compulsory to all motorcyclists, AMC’s response was to not support this. Simon has said he would like a letter to AMC showing our support for their response.
· Peter Gutwein’s letter to Thank Paul Bullock as outgoing President for all of his services
· MAIB letter regarding Electric Motorcycycle class
· AMC letter asking for response to Wire Rope Barriers, Paul Bullock responded with letter of costings for the Wire Rope Barriers
· RSAC advertising campaign, had a meeting with Simon and Mick, first draft was not approved by TMC then a revised draft was sent which looks much better. Now it goes to submissions.
· Paul Bullock responded to the submission from the legislative council on railings and barriers
· 
· OUTWARD CORRESPONDANCE
· Mick Boyd to speak to State Growth to lobby on cutting down classes of Motorcycles to under 660cc and over 660cc with registrations
· Thank the RSA that had meeting with Simon and Mick regarding their advertising campaign, they listened to feedback regarding first draft and amended accordingly.
· 


4. Treasures Report
· See attached


5. General Business
· Jacob Ball to fix emails for committee members
· Lobby government to change registration for motorcycles to 2 classes instead of the 5 they have now
· Paul Bullock will attend next meeting with RSA
· Paul to pass on details to Mick for contact in Black Spot Funding
· Simon suggested approaching MAIB for a grant for operational costs- Paul Kingston, Simon & Mick to make an appointment
· Simon and Mick to have a meeting with peter Gutwein introducing Mick as ingoing President. Danny Penny has been nominated and accepted again as NRMA president for Northern Tas.
· Danny has mentioned he would like to go to West Tamar council meeting and speak about barriers on roads that have been updated. Mick to provide contacts details.
· TMCC to contact target rider groups to get representatives from different riding groups to come along to TMCC meetings. 




Next Meeting

Saturday 13th November 2021 10:30am Ironhorse Bar & Grill
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